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VIEŠOJI ĮSTAIGA

LIETUVOS RESPUBLIKOS APSKAITOS INSTITUTAS


Stig Enevoldsen

Chairman

European Financial Reporting Advisory Group 

Avenue des Arts

B-1040 Brussels

Belgium








4 January 2008
Dear Mr. Enevoldsen,

Comments on ED of Proposed Improvements to International Financial Reporting Standards
The Accounting Institute of the Republic of Lithuania is pleased to comment on the Draft Comment Letter on the ED of Proposed Improvements to International Financial Reporting Standards. 
The Accounting Institute supports the EFRAG’s comments.

Sincerely,

Laimute Kazlauskiene

Director
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